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15 September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
6C Harry Potter – Warner Bros Studios – Tuesday 21 September 2021 
 
With the Harry Potter workshop trip fast approaching, please find below a reminder of the details and 
to request that if you have not already made payment via your child’s Scopay account, please can 
this be done as soon as possible. 
 
The details of the trip are: 
 

 Tuesday 21 September 2021 

 Leave school by coach at: 8:15 am (arrive at school 7.45am for registration) 

 Leave Warner Bros at: 2:45 pm 

 Returning to HJS  4.30pm (this is approximate as it will depend on traffic should 
this change we will notify you by text) 

 Leader:    Mrs Coking 

 The children should wear school uniform with sensible comfortable shoes 

 A substantial packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container is required, 
plus an additional water bottle for throughout the day. 

 Activities: A workshop where children will learn more about the secrets and work that goes 
on behind the camera, with a particular focus on how to ‘pitch’ for a new film. 

 
Due to the length of the journey we will need to leave promptly. Please therefore ensure that your 
child is dropped off at Gate 2 by 7.45am for registration.  In the event that you are running late, 
the coach will not be able to wait.  
 
Please make sure you have selected your child’s hometime arrangements in their Scopay account 
under View Options/More Details. The options are: 
 
Collected from HJS – collection will be from Gate 2. Please provide the name of the person 
collecting if not a parent/carer. 
 
Walk home – please make sure you have completed the Consent Form - Leaving at End of Day - 
Academic 2021-22 in order that your child can be allowed to walk home. 
 
After School Club – please ensure your child is booked in using this link Junior School Before & 
After School Provision - 6th Sept - 1st Oct 2021 
 
  

mailto:adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk
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In addition to the above, we have just received the following message from Warner Bros 
Studios: 
 

Warner Bros Safety Measures 

To help keep everyone safe, we’ve implemented a number of measures and changes to the Studio 
Tour experience. It is important for you to familiarise yourself with these prior to your visit as entry 
to the Studio Tour is dependent on our safety measures being followed. We’re constantly 
monitoring the situation, please check our website for the most up-to-date information. 

All visitors aged 11 and up (including Year 6 students who have turned 11) are required to wear a 
face covering during their visit, unless exempt, as a condition of entry. Visitors aged 8 and up are 
encouraged to wear a face covering. 

Therefore, we kindly ask that your child is provided with a face mask to wear during the workshop 
and tour (with a clean/additional disposable mask to wear after lunch). We thank you for your 
support with this request from Warner Bros Studios. 

We very much look forward to providing our year 6 children with this exciting hook into their next 
writing unit. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Fiona Coking  
Class Teacher 
 

https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/updates/safety-measures/?utm_source=smc&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pre-visit

